THE LEE COMPANY

TECHNICAL CENTER

2 Pettipaug Road - P.O. Box 424
Westbrook, Connecticut 06498-0424
Tel: 860 399-6281 / Fax: 860 399-70568

INNOVATION IN MINIATURE

February 14, 2023

Subject: Compliance to REACH Regulations for The Lee Company Precision
Microhydraulic Products

Reference: Initial EU directive 1907/2006

The Lee Company Precision Microhydraulic Products are considered articles and are not
subject to REACH registration or pre-registration. The Lee Company has conducted a
REACH compliance investigation of our suppliers and materials. Substances of Very
High Concern (SVHC) that may be present are not intended to be released from our
products under normal operating conditions, nor does the amount equal or exceed the one
tonne per year reporting requirement.

This declaration does not apply to customer specified non-compliant components and
processes.

REACH Annex XVII and XIV, which require ECHA authorization of the substances
found on the SVHC list, does not apply to The Lee Company. Parts are exclusively 100%
designed, manufactured, and processed in the United States.

Because of the possible changes in the laws and regulations, the aforementioned is based
on REACH defined as the inclusions to the list of Substances of Very High Concern
(SVHC) dated prior to the release date of this document.

Sincerely,

The Lee Company

2 Pettipaug Road

Westbrook CT 06498

Phone: 860-399-6281
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